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August 2024 
 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
The Friends of Dennis Senior Citizens are presently in our 45th year!  Our mission has always been to help senior citizens living 
in the Town of Dennis. With the help of supporters like you, we have been able to give financial assistance to many seniors 
across Dennis. This past year alone, we responded to individual requests from those who needed financial aid with utility bills, 
rent, a car payment, and burial expenses. 
 
The Friends also have many programs and activities that give back to our Dennis seniors. In March, Daffodil Day brings 
Springtime joy to meals-on-wheels recipients, and each month we support the Dennis Mobile Food Pantry. In May we resumed 
our spring social, Jazz in Bloom, which brought together many Dennis seniors for a musical luncheon and a fun time.  In June, 
we held the always enjoyable George DeShaw Memorial Golf Tournament at Dennis Highlands. But by far, the most popular 
and far-reaching activity is the Christmas Giving Program. In December, presents are purchased, wrapped, and delivered to 
Dennis seniors who need some holiday cheer. In 2023 we touched the lives of 135 Dennis seniors who each received several 
gifts. 
 
Another way the Friends help seniors is through our Planned Giving Program. We award grants to nonprofits in our area whose 
objectives are like ours, and we ask them to use the money for Dennis residents. This year’s recipients were Elder Services of 
Cape Cod, Alzheimer's Family Support Center of Cape Cod, Sight Loss Services of Cape Cod, St. Vincent de Paul Society, and the 
Golden Age Program at the Dennis Center for Active Living. 
 
The Friends are always concerned about the general welfare and quality of life of senior citizens living in the Town of Dennis. 
Your donation will support so many wonderful programs and events. Please, be a friend by making a tax-deductible donation 
to our Annual Appeal.  We need your support to further our mission.  
 
Sincerely, 
Louis Daniele,  

 
Board President                    
 

Annual Appeal 2024 

Checks should be made payable to the Friends of Dennis Senior Citizens, Inc.  
 

Mr. Mrs. Ms. _____________________________________________________________ State:____________ Zip:_______________    
                                                First Names                                                                      Last Name 
 

Mailing Address: _______________________________________________________Town:__________________________________ 

                                                                                                                                                               

Phone: _____________________________________ Email:___________________________________________________________ 

____ To save postage,  please send an email acknowledgment. (Please include your email) 

 

       $25 Bronze                   $50 Silver                  $75 Gold                 $100 Platinum             Other $________________ 


